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CEO Message
As I look back over the past several 
months, I’m excited to say to you how 
well the Credit Union is doing. With 
all your referrals for new Members to 
GMFCU we have seen some AMAZING 
growth. Our Loan rates continue to 
remain low to help assist you and your 
families in getting the things you need. 
The Team here is constantly helping to 
add new products and services to assist you with a better banking 
experience. Some of these items include seeing your Credit 
Score on-line, preapprovals, opening new accounts on-line, and 
Virtual strongbox just to name a few. We will be opening our third 
Highschool Branch this fall and are looking to add more in the 
future.

We want you to know we are looking for locations for new 
offices in Greenwood, Abbeville, Laurens, Newberry, Saluda, 
and McCormick. GMFCU will be moving into these counties 
first with technology then with offices. We have ATMs at the 
DMV in Greenwood as well as Newberry. We also have one at 
Sports Break. We are adding more ATMs for your convenience in 
February of 2024 (over 32,000 nationwide) with the addition of 
CO-OP as a provider. This will bring with it, Apple Pay and other 
digital benefits for you. 

We will be putting updates out on our website and other social 
media pages as it comes available. We have been and will 
continue to look at ways to better your experience as a Member/
Owner of this organization. We will do our BEST to exceed your 
expectation in all we do. 

Our mission as your Credit Union is: “To radically impact the 
lives of our Members and the Communities we serve with Trust, 
Respect, and Unity!” 

Thank you for being Our Member!! 

Wishing you all the Best,  

Philip Heinlen, CEO

Mini Branch
MiniBranch is a digital tool that allows 
the Credit Union to communicate with 
members and non-members via their 
smart phone or computer. It allows instant 
messaging, video chat or a phone chat 
with a member service representative in 
real time! It is a great tool when members 
are on the go and may not have time for a 
phone call. 

@GreenwoodMunicipalFCU @greenwoodmunicipalfcu @GM_FCU
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Virtual Strong Box
We are excited to offer 
Virtual strong box 
to our membership. 
Virtual StrongBox is the 
perfect blend of online 
convenience and safe 
deposit security. The new 
innovative feature allows 
our members to store 
important documents 
such as wills, mortgages, 
tax documents, legal 

matters, and much more, in an encrypted safe online. 
Members can easily access these documents as needed 
whenever they upload it as a file! 

Credit Score Online
We are so excited to announce that you now 
can view your credit score on your online 
banking with a link to a free credit report! 

This new 
feature allows 
you to view th
most recent 
score that the 
credit union 
has on file for 
you, and you 
may view it at 
any time!

e 

Congratulations to our Students from our 
Greenwood High School and EHS Branches!!!

Omari McGowan Fernando Flores Mabel Chen Jordan Brooks

THREE INGREDIENT PEACH COBBLER
INGREDIENTS:

1 Box of yellow cake mix

29 oz can of peaches

½ cup of butter

Optional cinnamon or sugar

INSTRUCTIONS: 
Preheat oven to 350 degrees F (175 Degrees C).

Optional: Spray baking dish with nonstick spray

Step 1 Dump half of your cake mix into the bottom of 
your baking dish.

Step 2 Pour your peaches and the syrup over the cake mix.

Step 3 Mix the peaches and the cake mix around until the mix and the peach 
syrup has combined. 

Step 4 Evenly Pour the rest of the cake mix on top of the dish.

Step 5 Melt your butter and put it on top of the cake mix.

Optional: Add sugar or cinnamon (or both) on top of the dish. 

Step 6 Put the dish in the oven for 45-50 minutes then enjoy!




